
 

 

Yalesville Little League 
30 Parker Farms Road, Wallingford, CT 06492 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

Yalesville Little League (YLL) is a 501c3 non-profit organization whose mission is to support 

kids ages 5 to 18 and provide them with the opportunity to learn the sport of baseball. As a 
fully volunteer organization, we pride ourselves on our efficiency and nearly nonexistent 

overhead. Yalesville Little League funds valuable programs and equipment for more than 400 

kids from the local community.  

The game of baseball is an important part of our American culture. Little Leagues across the 

nation are feeling the pressure from rising costs. 

Please support your local community with a donation of xxx toward our 2016 season. Support 

from organizations and individuals alike is critical to our continued success, and enables us to 

fund field improvements and player fees for kids who cannot afford to participate.  

Yalesville Little League hosts events and programs throughout the year that reach hundreds of 

Wallingford families, community leaders and local and regional business leaders. Your support 

of Yalesville Little League can provide your company with valuable visibility in the Wallingford 

community and beyond.  

Your donation is 100% tax deductible.  Please don’t hesitate to contact Roslyn Gilhuly, 

Fundraising Chairperson, with any questions you may have. She can be reached directly at (203) 

215-3943 or roz.gilhuly@yahoo.com.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request. I look forward to working with you to 

support your local community and the children who live here.  

Sincerely, 

 

Ray Gomes 

President 

 

YLL Tax ID: 06-1108689 
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